
THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO CONTRIBUTED 
TO OUR FOURTH ANNUAL HARVEST FESTIVAL 

AND MADE IT SUCH A SUCCESS!
Good company, good food, good fun and great 

conversations!
Thank you to everyone who helped out! A special 

shout out to the students who helped clean up and 
took out the garbage!

November 8, 2019

A NEW MAD SCIENCE SHOW
Mad Science returned to the program center on October 18 to 
present an informative and fun assemby, "Up, Up and Away" 
which focused on the effects of air pressure.  Using regular, 
everyday items such as toilet plungers, candles, hairdryers and a 
leaf blower the students participated in different activities in  
order to understand the effect of air pressure in everyday life. 
The presentation was very engaging and the children had many 
opportunities to share their ideas, hypotheses and questions.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS
HTASC follows the 
Poughkeepsie City 
Schools Calendar

HTASC is closed when the 
schools close for:
Snow Days or any other 
reason/Early Dismissal or
Cancellation of After-School 
Activities

AS WINTER FAST 
APPROACHES..... 

With the oncoming cold 
weather please ensure 
children wear jackets, gloves 
and hats when outside.

ATTENDANCE AT 
PROGRAM

If your child did not attend 
school for sickness, or any 
other reason please do not 
send them to program. 
Please wait until they are 
healthy and/or are ready to 
return to school.
HAPPY THANKSGIVING
The staff of HTASC 
extends our warmest 
wishes to our entire 
Tubman family for a 
peaceful and wonderful 
Thanksgiving break.

Mrs. S., Ms. Kacy, Ms. 
Shaun and Ms. Green

UPCOMING
NOVEMBER 12- 4:00 THE SECRET WORLD OF ROBOTS
NOVEMBER 21 - HTASC CLOSED 


